

## INTERNATIONAL FLOORBALL FEDERATION (IFF)

Ordinary member of AGFIS/GAISF

Mr. Jean-Louis Boujon President International School Sport Federation (ISF) Steenweg op Jette, 229 B-1080 Brussels BELGIUM

Solna, April 14th, 2005

Dear Mr. Boujon,

Also in the name of Mr. John Liljelund I would like to thank you very much for your most kind invitation.

The very interesting conversation, your most valuable advice and your guidelines will be of great benefit to the International Floorball Federation. I am convinced, that in the very near future Floorball will be an established sport worldwide and also set on the ISF programme.

Enclosed you find a DVD with live pictures from Floorball and our latest information flyer.

I have the pleasure of informing you Sir from our discussions with my Central Board in Prague, which coincided with your Council meeting also in Prague, that Floorball is highly interested in cooperation with ISF and mutually planning to have the first edition of the ISF World Floorball Championships under your supervision. As proposed by you we are willing to sit down and discuss cooperation in order to play the first edition in April 2007 in the Czech Republic.

Within IFF my vice President Mr. Liljelund will handle the case.

Looking forward to meet you soon again, I remain with kindest regards,

Yours sincerely

International Floorball Federation

Tomas Eriksson

President

+46-8 82 22 14